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The Bedford School Committee is beginning the search for a Superintendent of Schools.  The search is an important 
undertaking for Bedford Public Schools (BPS), as we look for an individual who will serve the many and varied needs in 
Bedford.  Our search process will draw on meaningful community involvement in several ways.  Please consider 
contributing your thoughts, ideas, or time and talent in one or more the following ways. 
 
SCREENING COMMITTEE 
We are forming a Bedford Superintendent Screening Committee composed of BPS staff and teachers, parents and 
members of the community, a student, and School Committee members. The role of the Screening Committee will be to 
act in an advisory capacity to the Bedford School Committee. The Screening Committee will work under the guidance of 
the Massachusetts Association of School Committees (MASC) search consultant and will be asked to review application 
materials and assist with the interviewing of candidates. 
 
We are seeking applicants for positions on the Screening Committee.  If you are interested and available and believe you 
bring skills and talent that will help the Committee, please apply here.  Applications are due by December 16, 2022. 
 
Long Link:  https://forms.gle/yEtZi32vLctozKZR6 
 
COMMUNITY SURVEY 
The School Committee is eager to hear from members of the Bedford community to help us understand what is on the 
minds of our community, shape the search, and seek a superintendent with a mix of talents well-suited for BPS.  Please 
take a few minutes respond to our survey here so that we may hear your perspective.  Thank you for your time.  We 
value your input. 
 
Long Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Bedford2023a 
 
FOCUS GROUPS 
We are in the process of scheduling a series of focus groups for various members of our community to offer input in a 
discussion format.  We will arrange several sessions specifically for parents and community members from Bedford, 
METCO, and Hanscom.  We will provide more information once the schedule is set. 
 
SUPERINTENDENT POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT 
If you know any educators who might be candidates for the position of Superintendent of Bedford Public Schools, please 
refer them to our position announcement here. 
 
Long link:   https://www.bedfordps.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif2786/f/uploads/superintendent_search_2022_-
_bedford_1.pdf 
  
 
Best regards, 
Brad Morrison, Chair 
For the Bedford School Committee 
 

97 McMahon Road 
Bedford, MA  01730 

 
TEL:  781-275-7588 
FAX:  781-275-0885 
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